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| support removal of the cylinder from the approval process altogether, due to the fact that the
cylinders are already regulated by the federal government. This would allow for a savings for fire
departments across the country and eliminate issues with compliance/approval ratings during
emergency situations when the likelihood of using different cylinders is a strong possibility, mainly
during multiple department operations.




